Camden Cycling Campaign
7th June 2024

To: safetravel@camden.gov.uk

Response to Bayley Street — Safe and Healthy Streets Consultation

This response to the consultation on the above proposal from Camden Council is from Camden Cycling
Campaign, the local borough group of the London Cycling Campaign. We represent the interests of
cyclists living or working in or travelling through Camden and aim to expand the opportunities for all to
cycle safely in the borough.

We strongly support the main proposal to create:

e A new granite surfaced 3m wide two-way cycle track with pedestrian access across the middle on
Bayley Street between Morwell Street and Tottenham Court Road.
e Rain gardens, low-level planting and trees on both sides of the two-way cycle track.

The drawing shows only two new cycle parking stands on Bayley Street; we think that more stands are
needed in this busy area close to Tottenham Court Road.

We also support the other proposed measures:

e The extension of the e-scooter and cycle hire parking bay to meet demand.
e Loading bays moved to make room for the pocket park.
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